Project Holiday Cheer FAQ

Q: What is the deadline for card donations?

A: Please have all cards in to your drop-off location or the VOYCE office by December 13. If
you are delivering directly to a nursing home, please reference your confirmation email
for the drop-off deadline.

Q: Should | sign my name in the cards?
A: You can sign your name, a heart, from VOYCE, or just a warm greeting.

Q: Canl select a specific nursing home to deliver to?

A: Nursing Homes dre selected by volunteers as early as August. Please contact
mfox@voycestl.org to see if your favorite facility is available. If you don’'t have a particular
place in mind, you can use our Airtable link under “Card Delivery” to select one based on
zZip code and number of beds.

Q: If we select a nursing home, do we provide the cards?

A: Ideadlly, yes. Please create, purchase, or collect the designated number of cards for
your selected nursing home(s). If you need more cards, please contact
mfox@voycestl.org.

Q: Can my child/teen get involved?
A: Yes! Our residents love getting cards from kids! Card creation would be the best fit for
them. Teens looking to volunteer can create, sort, or help deliver cards.

Q: Can my teen get community service hours for PHC?
A: In most cases, yes. We will sign off on a reasonable number of hours spent on creating
and delivering cards for students. Please contact us ahead of time for more information.

Q: Do you accept blank cards?

A: Yes. We prefer that donated cards have already been filled with cheerful messages to
residents. But we will also take blank cards and have those available for volunteers to
sign.

Q: What about religious cards?
A: We prefer non-religious, “holiday cheer” themed cards. Residents may not celebrate
the same holidays as you and we want everyone to feel included.



